
Do you have some retired PK through 6th Grade children’s books that would love to 
be recommissioned for a new life helping inner-city kids to read? Adams Elementary 

School, a public school in the Forest Park Southeast neighborhood, would like to 
immerse their students in reading with full bookshelves throughout the school and 

books the kids can take home for “keeps.” 

Friends of Adams is a community inspired to encourage and equip the staff, parents 
and children of Adams School. We want to overwhelm them with books. 

There will be a book drop-off in your neighborhood at the time and location below. 
You just load the books in bags or boxes and we’ll deliver them! They’ll get a new 
lease on life and make a big difference in kid’s lives. Thanks!

drop off date/s: __________________________

drop off time: ____________________________

drop off place: ___________________________

for more information contact:

Will you help?

www.friendsofadams.org
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